
 

Dietary Guidelines Expert

Committee - Letter 2021
Sent September 2021 - Dietitians Australia sent a letter to the the Hon Greg Hunt MP, Minister

for Health, about the appointment of the Dietary Guidelines Expert Committee.

Letter excerpt

Congratulations on the appointment of an impressive Dietary Guidelines Expert Committee

under the NHMRC. Dietitians Australia is thrilled to see that 7 of the 11 members of the

committee are dietitians. We are glad to see the committee made up of professionals with

significant skills and experience, who are free from conflicts of interest, to ensure the Dietary

Guidelines best support the health of our nation.

For more read the full letter.

Get in touch

If you have any questions about this letter, contact us at policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au

https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/
https://dietitiansaustralia.org.au/media/148
mailto:policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au

